
From: Leavey, Jeff <jal62@psu.edu> 
Sent: Friday, November 22, 2013 12:53 PM 
To: Ryder, Christopher 
Cc: Claver, Maurine G. 
Subject: Request for a pre-application meeting 
 
Mr. Ryder: 
 
I am in receipt of your advance copy of the non-acceptance of Penn State’s renewal application for 
license SNM-95 dated Nov 18, 2013. As stated in your letter, I am requesting a pre-application meeting 
to assist with the re-submittal of my license renewal at you earliest convenience. The week of Dec 16, 
2013 is available for me but please let me know your schedule and we will find a mutually agreeable 
time.  
 
Thank you, 
Jeff 
 
Jeff Leavey, CHP 
Radiation Safety Officer 
The Pennsylvania State University 
Environmental Health and Safety 
201 Academic Projects Building 
University Park, PA 16802 
(c) 845-235-3836 
(o) 814-863-3939 
(EH&S) 814-865-6391 
jal62@psu.edu 
 


